
Burncrooks – Water Improvement Project  

Stakeholder Update 

Subject Update Date 
Project Update 10 Feb 19 
 
Following on from our previous update in January, please find the latest update on progress with the 
Burncrooks water improvement project. 
 
Environment 
Application for the Controlled Activities Regulation (CAR) licence was submitted to SEPA in 
December.  
 
Ground Investigations 
Ground investigation to confirm the design and final pipe route is almost complete.   
 
Trial holes at the Allander water were completed in Jan 2019. Further trial holes will be carried out in 
Mugdock Country Park w/c 11th Feb around.  Signage will be in place in advance of the start of these 
works. 
 
We are currently liaising with East Dunbartonshire Council, Scottish National Heritage and Mugdock 
Country park re tree/hedge removal along the pipeline route.  It is likely that this work will 
commence mid-February, in advance of the bird nesting season.  The initial de-vegetation will take 
place within private land followed by tree and shrub clearance within the SSSI in Mugdock Country 
Park, Allander Water, Craigton and Craigdhu burns. 
 
The pipeline route has been marked out using small wooden marker posts.    
 
Project Timescales 
Preliminary site set up has been established at Bankell.  Planned start on site will commence once 
the survey and design work has been completed.  This will be around spring 2019.  
 
We will continue to provide regular updates to the local community and stakeholders as we work 
towards delivering this important project, which will improve services to more than 54,000 
customers. 
 
 

Who to contact for more information 
Ruaridh Macgregor   
Corporate Affairs Manager 
ruaridh.macgregor@scottishwater.co.uk 
 
Jane McKenzie 
Communications Manager 
Jane.mckenzie@scottishwater.co.uk 
 

Scottish Water Contact Centre 
0800 0778778 
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